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From: MICHAEL ZIEGERT [mailto:ziegertm@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 9:31 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I oppose the pipeline coming through our neighborhood due to safety reasons. This is a 
residential area 
but also has heavy truck traffic. If something happened to this pipeline it could 
potentially wipe out the valley area 
of Reading. 

Thank you, 
Michael Ziegert 
1621 Market Street 
Reading, Ohio 45215 
513-615-9808 
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